FAITH CHILD CARE & NURSERY SCHOOL September 2025 Newsletter

www.FCCNSchildcare.com www.facebook.com/FCCNSchildcare

Where your child can grow in body, mind and spirit.

REMINDERS & UPCOMING EVENTS:

SAVE THE DATES:

9/5 - Ice Cream Social 4:00 - 5:30pm 9/7- 9/28 - Kittelberger Florist Fundraiser 10/1 - Open House & Pizza Dinner 5 - 7pm 10/8 - School Pictures

You are invited to:

FCCNS Ice Cream Social Friday September 5th 4:00 - 5:30pm



Staff Highlights

Employee of the Month - Sandi Kuhn

Sandi has been with FCCNS for 15 1/2 years. She makes the most wonderful meals for our kids and staff, as well as special birthday treats for the staff. During the summer her workload doubles because of summer camp. If that were not enough, she also figures out the staff schedule everyday, so everyone gets a break and all the rooms are covered. We are blessed to have her here as apart of the FCCNS family. Thank you for all you do, Sandi.

Staff Anniversaries

9/2 - Miss Lori 9/2 - Miss Sarah 9/6 - Miss Stacey

September Birthdays

Miss Chelsea	9/7	
Sienna	9/9	2 years
Lydia	9/12	9 years
Harvey	9/24	2 years
Miss Lori	9/24	
John	9/27	4 years
Miss Stacey	9/28	•





Happy Birthday everyone! Stop in the office to pick out a new book to take home.

Kittelberger Florist Fundraiser September 7- 28



\$50 buys 12 bouquets of flowers 1 per month from Kittelberger Florist & Gifts 263 North Avenue, Webster

Proceeds will be used toward an outdoor "Music Garden" and new steps up to the playscape.

Look for an order form in your child's cubby.

Music & Drama News

Miss Chelsea



Happy September! We will start working on Fall songs and other activities to help shift into the colder weather. We will also do songs and activities that support what your children are learning in their respective classrooms!

ASL - Sign of the Month

School - is signed by clapping your flat, open hands together, with the top hand's fingers perpendicularly angled to the bottom's. Lay your non-dominant hand open, palm facing up, then bring

down your dominant hand to clap the two together. It is as if you are the teacher, clapping your hands to get your students' attention.



Fall/Autumn - make your flat, dominant hand move in a circular fashion on the elbow of your



non-dominant arm as the palm faces the ground. Clench your non-dominant hand into a fist as your open, dominant hand mimics falling leaves off your non-dominant elbow (which reminds us of a tree branch).

FCCNS September 2025 Newsletter

Classroom News

September Curriculum:

Theme: Me & My Family

Word: Brave Math: Numbers Shape: Square Color: Blue

Little Lambs - Miss Faith,

Miss Irene & Miss Karen

September is here! School will be starting and Joe is headed off to SUNY Geneseo. Irene will start college again at MCC. There will be some changes in our class. Gemma and Theodore will be moving to the Lady Bugs. We will have some new friends joining our class. In September, we will be starting to learn our letters, shapes and colors. Also we will continue learning sign language and work on our motor skills.

Lady Bugs - Miss Laura

Summer sure went fast! Here comes September! Our unit will be on Me and My Family. With some fun fall theme crafts; Back to School & Fall Leaves. Our letters are A & B and we will be doing some counting. We will continue our circle time activities to develop our language skills - including singing in the hall or on walks outside. We will also be working on more sign language at the table. We will continue to try to get outside. Please bring a coat if needed.

Caterpillars - Miss Stephanie,

Miss Eva & Miss Kate

Happy September, Caterpillar Families! We can't believe summer is over and fall is almost here! We had a blast this summer, but we are excited to dive back into the school year with your kiddos this month. We will be continuing to focus on our letter and name recognition, as well as recognizing written numbers and counting objects. Our themes for this month will be Back to School, Construction, Apples and Fall. We are very excited to welcome several new friends to our classroom this month! Iris, Sienna, Harper, Hazel and Micah! We are so happy to have you! This month we will also say "see you later" to 3 friends, Timmy, Samantha and Maya. We will miss you guys but we can't wait to see you grow and do great things in your new classroom!

As always, reach out with any questions!

Butterflies - Miss Stacy & Miss Sarah B.

Welcome September! As the summer fades we embrace the crisp refreshing fall air. Each morning in the BF classroom, we start our morning circle. Our circle begins with a morning prayer, weather, calendar, days of the week, counting, and our alphabet. Each week we will have a specific theme, and Bible chapter for that week. Please check our white board in our room for that information and any important reminders. Please make sure your child has labeled Extra Clothes here, in case of spills or accidents. We ask that you please get your child in a routine, every morning, to wash their hands at drop off! This is greatly appreciated. Communication is key, please let me know if I can help in any way, message me on Brightwheel, call or leave a note, if you have any concerns, guestions or need help with anything. Blessings!

<u>Fireflies</u> – Miss Sarah & Miss Meghan

Welcome Back! We are so excited to be starting the 2025-2026 School Year! During the month of September we will be talking about pre-school, what we do in the room, what it means to be a good friend, rules, being brave and all the fun being a preschooler is! In Ready Readers we will be focusing on letters A, B, and C. In Math Mania we will be doing numbers 1-10. One day a week we will have a social studies topic and science experiment. Please feel free always to message us on Brightwheel! Happy Fall!

Good Knights – Miss Amy & Miss Makayla

Happy September! I can't believe the school year has already begun! The First day of school for PCSD is Wednesday September 3rd. PCSD does not have school on Tuesday September 2nd if your child will/won't need care on that day please let the office or teachers know.

We have an early bus most days, <u>if your child</u> will need breakfast in the morning, please have them at Faith BEFORE 8 am.

Lastly, if you would like your child to do their homework here at Faith please let one of the Good Knight Teacher's know. We are happy to help out with homework when they get it. Have a wonderful school year!